
             Clamshell Quilt Guild Membership Expectations and Responsibilities 

 

        GUILD’S RESPONSIBILITIES TO MEMBERS 

1) To expand the knowledge of anyone interested in quilting by providing a variety of experiences 

(monthly meetings, programs, speakers, workshops, meeting activities, Open Sew opportunities, 

Guild Committees, etc.) 

2) To foster an open sharing of ideas and talents for the novice, intermediate, or experienced 

quilter 

3) To provide members with Community service opportunities for various organizations 

4) To have an Executive Board of Officers to oversee the general running of the Guild 

5) To collect dues and other fund raising monies to sustain the Guild 

6) To hold a quilt show every two years as the major fundraiser for the Guild 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP RESPONSIBILITIES 

All members shall be encouraged and expected to support the activities of the Guild. These include 

serving on committees as member or a chair, participating in the quilt shows, assisting with community 

service projects, and supporting any fundraising activities and other Guild sponsored events approved 

by the membership. 

Specifically: 

1) All members are expected to support the Quilt Show; to include but not limited to chairing a 

committee, being a committee member, volunteering for the many jobs during the set up 

and/or the running of the Quilt Show, supporting the organizing and running of the quilt show 

by donating their time and/or talents as needed. 

2) All members will be given a book of raffle tickets for the Quilt Show Raffle Quilt and will be 

expected to sell or buy the tickets. 

3) All members will pay admission to the quilt show. 
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